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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 Term 3 

Friday 16th August  AM-  

Last Day Book Fair  

Tuesday 20th August  

Whole School - Pet  

Education Program 

Friday 23rd August—Whole 

School—PJ Day/Book  

Character Dress Up Day 

Friday 30th August - Father/

Special Person Stall 

Monday 9th September - 

Thursday 19th September 

Foundation - Y2 Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beanies $15 at the office 
Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Olympics Day – Friday 9th August 

Last Friday we had our KHPS Mini Olympics Day. We had a perfect day weather wise and it 

was a great way to conclude the Olympics and end of the week. Everyone appeared to be 

thoroughly enjoying themselves and having a go at some different activities, including ‘break 

dancing’. I think we have quite a few students who could put forward some groovy moves.  

I would like to commend our Year 5/6 students who led the activities and showed  

outstanding leadership. Congratulations to our three winning students who 

were recognised throughout the day for outstanding sportsmanship and 

demonstrating the KHPS Values.  

I would also like to thank Andrew McManus for sharing his sporting  

journey with us at assembly. It was the perfect example of what you can 

achieve through determination, courage, persistence and hard work. I’m 

sure that everyone was left feeling inspired and encouraged to pursue their 

own goals.  

 

 

Book Fair 

Tomorrow morning will be the last opportunity to visit and purchase from our Book Fair 

which is in the old Italian room. We thank all those who have  

attended so far, as the school will receive a percentage of your  

purchases which will go directly into our library budget.   

LAST CHANCE FOR THE BOOK FAIR…. 
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Year 3/4 Open Afternoon 

Yesterday our Year 3/4 Cohort held their open afternoon. There was an excellent turn out and we thank 

all those families who were able to come and share in their child’s learning, by creating an Olympic 

themed board game.  

Parent Opinion Survey 

The parent opinion survey has been extended until 23rd August if you have not had a chance to complete and would like to.  

Cricket Clinic 

Last Thursday, students in Years 2, 3 and 4 attended a cricket clinic run by the East Keilor Cricket Club (see flyers on page 12). 

Again, we were lucky enough to have some beautiful spring weather and students had lost of fun learning new skills and  

preparing for the upcoming cricket season.  

Anaphylaxis and Asthma Policies 

Part of the role of School Council is to review various school polices. At our School Council meeting this week, we reviewed 

our Anaphylaxis, Asthma and Administration of Medication Policies. The Department provide schools with a recommended 

template that we can then adapt to suit our individual setting and needs. As part of this review, we were reminded of the 

need to communicate clearly with families regarding the development of individual Medical Management Plans (in  

conjunction with the ASCIA Action Plans). To make this communication clearer, we have now created a specific Medical  

Management Plan that we can use with individual families, where there might be a need for additional adjustments and  

considerations to be put in place. This is a good opportunity for families to contact the school if there have been any changes 

to your child’s medical circumstances that we need to be aware of. At the beginning of every year, we ask families to check 

and update any personal details, including medical, so we can have the most up to date information. Meet the Teacher  

sessions at the beginning of the year are a perfect opportunity for you to discuss these Medical Management Plans. We also 

ask parents to check everything is up to date when we have an excursion or camp. Where there is an incursion or excursion 

that may require further adjustments and planning for your child, we ask parents to contact us so we can arrange a  

convenient meeting time to discuss these.  

Book Character/Pyjama Day 

Don’t forget to bring your gold coin next Friday for our Book Character/Pyjama Day a fundraiser being held by our SRC (see 

flyer on page 5). 

Looks like the weather is changing over the weekend so stay dry and warm. 

Victoria Graham 
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A reminder to all families to advise the office if your child is unwell or has 

any of the following illness’s; Gastroenteritis, Diarrhoea, Hand, Foot and 

Mouth, Chickenpox, Conjunctivitis, Impetigo, Ringworm or any other  

childhood sickness as there are exclusion periods that may apply for the 

health and safety of all students and staff. 
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